
10th March 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Y3 and Y4 Singaround. The children attended the Singaround today at The Royal Exchange and had a fabulous 
time. Luckily the snow stayed away! 
 
The police visited Y1 and Y2 for Road Safety and Y5 and Y6 for Keeping Safe Online. 
These are both incredibly important topics for our children – please ask them about what they have learned 
today. 
 
Our Y6 Prayer Leaders did a wonderful job of starting our Lenten promises to support others by leading the 

assembly this week. 
 
Pupil Art Council. Thank you to all the entrants for the competition. The work was lovely and can be seen on the 

website. Please enter the next competition that is coming up at Easter.... 
 
Wednesday Word God’s Love https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/god-s-

love?pid=MTA101634&v=86.9 
 
PE KIT. The children do need shorts for indoor P.E as part of the requirements for gymnastics. 

Please make sure that they have blue/black shorts as a part of their P.E kit. 
 
NURSERY PLACES. If your child is turning 3 (or is already 3) and you have not yet applied for a school Nursery 

place please contact the office. 
 
BAGS. The children do not require large bags in school. They need a P.E bag and a reading folder. 

We do not have the storage space for large bags so please could this be resolved. Many thanks. 
 
STRIKE DAYS 15th/16th March – No further information so Y1 in school at this present time. 

 
UPDATED DATES 

 

Date Activity 

7th/14th/21st March Y5 to Manchester Apple Store for coding workshops (in groups) 

Friday 10th March Year 3/4 Singaround at The Royal Exchange Theatre 

Tuesday 14th March Y5 Irish Festival Wythenshawe Forum 

Friday 17th March WALK FOR WATER. The children will do some extra walking today in 

school and raise money for Cafod. Please bring in a coin donation. 

Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School to visit Y4 as part of the Cluster 

Prayer Relay for Lent 

Tuesday 21st March (Change of 

time) 

MASS for Lent 11am led by Y6 (Parents/Carers Welcome) 

Wednesday 22nd March Y4 to visit and lead prayers at Saint Elizabeth’s Primary School as part of 

our Cluster prayer relay 

Thursday 23rd March Year 4 Assembly 9am (Parents/Carers Welcome) 

Friday 24th March FOOD BANK COLLECTION. More information to follow.. 

Thursday 30th March Year 5 Assembly 9am (Parents/Carers Welcome) 

Friday 31st March PYJAMA DAY bring in a coin for Mission Together 

Monday 3rd April HOLY WEEK 
Sheep Ticket Raffle for a class Easter Egg. Money going towards the 

Good Shepherd Appeal (Caritas) 

Tuesday 4th April Nursery/Reception Stay and Pray 2.30pm (Parents/Carers Welcome) 

Thursday 6th April Year 6 Assembly for Holy Week 9am (Parents/Carers Welcome) 

BREAK UP FOR THE EASTER HOLIDAY 

Monday 17th April Return to School 

Thursday 20th April Year 3 Assembly 9am (Parents/Carers Welcome) 

 
With prayers 
 
Sarah Yates 
Headteacher 
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